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Countdown to Graduation!! 

April 30, 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Graduation night for our Seniors, June 24th, is right around the corner and final preparations are being made 
for the Project Graduation celebration.  Immediately following the graduation ceremony your child can 
participate in an exciting evening of surprise events with his/her fellow graduates. 
 
At this time the Project Graduation committee needs to collect the required permission slips and emergency 
contact information.  Additionally, attached is a letter supplying the details as to what will be required of your 
students and what will be needed for the evening.   
 
Please return this form by mail or bring it to the NMHS Main office so it can be forwarded to the Project 
Graduation mailbox 2015.  If you have not paid or owe a balance, kindly enclose and return it with the 
permission slip. 
 

PERMISSION SLIPS AND FINAL PAYMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MAY 15, 2015. 
 
Forms not completed and payments not made by this date will indicate your child’s desire NOT TO 
ATTEND.  The committee needs to confirm the number of students attending so as to finalize the 
arrangements with the venues and busses.  Students who have not completed payment and/or do not return the 
signed permission slip, WILL NOT have a seat on the bus or reservation at the venues. 
 
If you know your child will not be attending this memorable night, or if you have any questions or concerns 
please contact the Treasurer, Daryl Seriale at (201) 741-9845 or Steering Committee Chair, Mary Penser at 
(201) 694-3515. 
 
Sincerely,  
Steering Committee, Project Graduation 2015 
 

PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN PERMISSION SLIP TO: 
NMHS Project Gradution 2015 

One Snyder Circle 
New Milford, N.J.  07646 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Student's Name: Balance Due:

Emergency Phone #'s:

Medical Issues or Food Allergies:

Parent/Guardian Name (print): Signature:

Student Signature:

PROJECT GRADUATION 2015  - PERMISSION SLIP
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Below is a list of pertinent information, which will make this evening proceed smoothly.  Please review this 
list with your graduate then complete and sign the permission form.   
 

1. This permission form must be legibly completed and signed by student and parent/guardian then 
submitted with balance paid in full by May 15, 2015.   This applies to all students, even if you are 18 
years old. 

2. Project Graduation is a drug, alcohol, smoke, and tobacco free environment.  Throughout the entire 
event, all Board of education policies regarding substance abuse and smoking will be in full effect.  
Any individuals found to be in violation of school rules, including those involving alcohol/drugs will 
be handled according to school policy.  No smoking is permitted inside or outside the facilities.  
Students will not be admitted if it is suspected that they may be under the influence of drugs or 
alcohol.  Use of any of these substances during the event will result in immediate removal and the 
parent/guardian will be notified to pick up the student(s) involved. 

3. By signing the permission you agree to save and hold harmless the Board of Education of New 
Milford, its agents, servants, administrators, and the Project Graduation Steering Committee from any 
and all liability arising out of the event. 

4. Students will respect the event venues and do no malicious damage.  In the event of a student’s 
inappropriate behavior, he/she will be removed from the event and the parent/guardian will be notified 
to pick up the student. 

5. Pack a bag which will include sweats, shorts, t-shirt, sneakers, bathing suit, towel, as well as personal 
care items.  DO NOT bring any expensive audio/video equipment or jewelry items. Project Graduation 
and the venues WILL NOT be responsible for any lost or stolen items. 

6. All bags must be labeled with the graduate’s name and dropped off at the NMHS auditorium by 
9:00 am on June 24th (All bags will be inspected). 

7. NO ONE will be permitted on the bus without a signed permission slip and fees for the event paid in 
full.    

8. The buses will depart from Paramus Catholic High School approximately 30 minutes after the 
completion of the Graduation ceremony.  No food or beverages will be permitted on the bus.  All 
personal belongings such as purses, backpacks, etc. will be inspected. 

9. The bus will return to New Milford High School at approximately 6:00 am following morning, 
June 25, 2015. 


